
 
Report of the Head of Scrutiny and Member Development 
 
Scrutiny Board Adult Social Care 
 
Date: 22nd September 2010 
 
Subject: Formal Response from Director(s)– Independence Wellbeing and Choice 

Action Plan Statement and Transitional Arrangements for Disabled Young 
People into Adult Social Care 

 

        
 
 
1.0 Introduction 
 
1.1 On the 11 May 2010 the Scrutiny Board (Adult Social Care) published the following reports on 

the review of progress against the Independence Wellbeing and Choice Action Plan and the 
inquiry into Transitional Arrangements for Disabled Young People into Adult Social Care. Both 
reports set out a number of conclusions and recommendations.  The reports are attached as 
Appendix 1and 2. 

 
1.2 It is the normal practice to request a formal response from the relevant Directorate(s) to the 

Board’s recommendations, once a report has been issued.  
 
1.3 Attached as Appendix 3 and 4 are reports to the Scrutiny Board (Adult Social Care) which 

defines the Directors responses which were considered by the Executive Board. All 
recommendations were agreed. On the 21st of July the recommendations were submitted to 
the Council’s Executive Board, who agreed the actions detailed.   

 
 
2.0 Recommendation 
 
2.1 Members are asked to consider the responses provided and to decide whether further 

scrutiny involvement is required.  
 
3.0  Background Papers 
 

Executive Board Minutes – Meeting 21 July 2010. 

Specific Implications For:  

 
Equality and Diversity 
  
Community Cohesion 
 
Narrowing the Gap 

Electoral Wards Affected: All 
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